
                            
 

 
Total Ensemble Arts Initiative and the Autumn Festival of Norfolk are delighted to confirm 
the following performance opportunity for movement, dance and physical theatre artists 
and groups. 
 

Dance into the Fall 2025 
UEA Drama Studio Saturday 18th October. 
 
Programming has already commenced. 
 
Please email further expressions of interest to rebecca@totalensemble.org  
by the end of July. 
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The offer - Funding has been secured to enable the following to take place: 
 
 

1. Two evenings of rehearsal space, in the performance venue, priority access, based on 
requirement for a shorter day on the performance day.  
Thursday 16th & Friday 17th October. 
Time slots will be allocated on application 

 
2. Rehearsal space all day from 10am.  

Saturday 18th October. 
Time slots will be allocated on application 

 
Choreographers will be asked to bring at least one non-performing support assistant, 
in addition to themselves, to support their group in rehearsal and performance. 

 
 

   
 



                            
 

3. Project management/admin.  
Eleanor - new Associate Director of the Festival - has been engaged to oversee the 
pre-production co-ordination of the event, liaison and point of contact for all those 
taking part. Eleanor will be working closely with Rebecca and key members of the 
production team. 

 
4. Festival & UEA technical support.  

The festival’s head of technical support, Tim Tracey on all three dates and the head of 
stage management at the UEA Drama Studio all day and evening on the Saturday. 

 
5. Front of House. 

Autumn Festival Associate Producer Victoria will be on hand to work in with UEA staff 
to ensure any VIP/Guests will be looked after and seated in their reserved seating on 
the night.   
Front of House volunteers & UEA Students will be on hand, supervised by senior UEA 
staff, to support in Front of House, ushering and supporting H&S. 

 
6. Post-show social gathering 9.30pm to 11pm in the studio foyer & mini studio.    

Total Ensemble Principal Supporters Booja Booja will provide Truffles & the festival is 
sponsoring the bubbly & soft drinks. 
 
 

 
 



                            
 

 
7. Publicity and Promotion. 

A two-page feature for Dance into the Fall has been allocated in the festival's 15th Anniversary 
brochure (valued at £2,000 In-kind)  
The festival brochure has a print run of 12,000 and will be distributed across the city and around 
the county from July 17th to end of November 2025.  
The festival brochure will be available, on dedicated stands and prominent places to up at the 
following main places in partnership with the festival, July 17th to end of November at: the Norwich 

Theatre Royal Box Office, the Forum carousel stand by the car park steps inside the main door, 
Norwich Cathedral Welcome Desk at the Hostry and on stands throughout the Cathedral and the 

Bread Source Cafe at The Refectory. 
In addition, there will be brochure drops across Norwich Lanes throughout the summer/autumn 

Festival social-media will be working in conjunction with all those taking part, in order to promote 
the event, as well as cross-promotion between projects from July 17th to event date & beyond, to 

allow for maximum awareness and promotion for all.  
 

8. Box office will be run by Autumn Festival partner, Norwich Theatre Royal.  

 

 


